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It’s the most wonderful time of the 
year!  



We started the month with a birthday for Sandra 

who was 80! 

 

 

 

  



 

David and Joan enjoying a visit to Cow and Plough 

reminiscing about the past with Raj, Kuda and 

Wayne. 

 

  



 

A trip to the local church with some residents to 

play some bingo and having tea. 

 

 

  



 

We had Jean come in from the local church to give 

a communion service. 

 

  



 

We had Hannah from Boogie Beatz doing some 

exercises with the residents. 

 

  



We had a visit from the children at Millgate School 

for the residents. 

  



We celebrated Christmas with a visit from Santa 

and then an amazing buffet. 

 

 

 

  



Resident Christmas Celebrations Continued. 

 

  



Resident Christmas Celebrations Continued. 

 

  



We had a raffle for the home where we raised 

£225.00 which went towards our residents fund. 

 

  



Finally, we celebrated Boxing Day with a birthday 

for David. 

 

 

 


